
Happy Mother's Day to
All!

Hope you can make next
week's fun evening music

events!

  Monday the 15th:   6:30 PM
  The Children's Choir will be singing
  for us!    They are so talented!
  We hope you can join us!!
 
  Friday the 19th:  6:00 PM
  The Pluckin Nutz (music group) will be
  entertaining us in our beautiful
  Courtyard (weather permitting!) 
  They are so FUN!!
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